
 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, May 4, 2015 
6:30 PM 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, John DeWitt, and Meghan Cooper 
 
Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #22 for the  
amount of $15, 202.98.              (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #7 in the amount of $17,540.12.     (3-0) 
 
Meghan Cooper attended the meeting to talk about collecting e-trash with the  
kids and having the Town help with disposal of it on the mainland.  It was decided  
the Stonington Selectmen should be contacted to see if this could be arranged and  
to see if there would be cost involved.  If everything works out with Stonington,  
Megan would set up a day in September with the kids to collect the e-trash on  
the Island. 
 
The Selectmen discussed the Town Report and Landon reported that Wadman  
has not completed the audit yet.   
 
John reported the plumbers finally came and fixed the drains at the Miss Lizzie and the 
Coomb’s House.  He also did the gas bottles for both houses.  Roz Santospago and  
Luther Smith will move into the Miss Lizzie House on May 8, 2015.  Landon is to  
check on the date of the radon water filter at Miss Lizzie’s House.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 11, 2015, at 6:30 PM to discuss  
the Town Report, if necessary.  Otherwise, the next meeting will be Monday,  
May 18, at 6:30 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


